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Interoffice Memorandum

May 25, 2021
TO: Mayor Jerry L. Demings
-AND-

County Commissioners

{prc I
FROM: Joseph C. Kunkel, P.E., Director, Public Works Department

CONTACT PERSON: Humberto L. Castillero, P.E., PTOE, Manager
Traffic Engineering Division
PHONE NUMBER: (407) 836-7891

SUBJ: Installation of “No Parking” Signs on Clark Street

A concerned citizen has requested that “No Parking” signs be established on exiting Clark
Street from Overland Road and extending west 575 feet.

The request for parking restrictions is to address inadequate sight distance when patrons.
exit businesses due to vehicles parked on both sides of the road. Ballots were mailed to the
impacted property owners. Upon receipt of the ballots, staff confirmed that a minimum of
two-thirds of residents are in favor of the “No Parking” signs.

Staff recommends that the Board approve the installation of “No Parking” signs on both
sides of Clark Street from Overland Road and extending west 575feet.

Action Requested: Approval of “No Parking” signs installation on both sides of
Clark Street from Overland Road and extending west 575 feet.
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